
From: Christopher G. Davis
To: Pamela Megill
Subject: My suggestions for REDISTRICTING PLZ FORWARD to Consultants
Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 9:48:59 AM

Please forward this to the consultants, or can i myself do this.

1.  I believe that setting a boundary that runs along the Intersection of Bingham road and Raeford Rd, that District 6
would be in alignment with nearly all of the voted upon parameters set by the Council.
2.  This mapping would be in alignment with our goals as well as allow for increased growth in D5 and D7, both are
in need of more population.

I was unsure.

CM Davis
Sent from my iPad
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